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November 6, 2014

Jennifer C. Sedlachek

ExxonMobil Environmental Services Company
US Western Area Execution

4096 Piedmont Avenue #194

Oakland, CA 94611

RE:  Determination of Potentially Liable Person Status
Dear Ms. Sedlachek:

On July 17, 2014 the Department of Ecology (Ecology) sent you written notice regarding ExxonMobil’s proposed
status as a potentially liable person (PLP) for a release of hazardous substances at the following site:

e Name: K Ply

e Address: 439 Marine Drive, Port Angeles
e Facility Site No: 1002

e Cleanup Site No.: 28

ExxonMobil Environmental Services requested an extension of the 30-day comment period to respond to Ecology’s
notice by letter dated August 13, 2014. Ecology granted a sixty day extension on August 27, 2014, extending the
response date to October 15, 2014. We have received your written response, dated October 14, 2014, stating
ExxonMobil Environmental Services, on behalf of ExxonMobil Oil Corporation (ExxonMobil) will not contest its
PLP status for K Ply. Based on the information available to date, Ecology finds that credible evidence exists which
supports ExxonMobil’s status as a PLP for the release at K Ply. On the basis of this finding, Ecology has
determined that ExxonMobil is a PLP with regard to K Ply.

ExxonMobil’s rights and responsibilities as a PLP are outlined in Chapter 70.105D RCW, and WAC 173-340.
Ecology's site manager for the facility, Connie Groven, will contact you with information about how Ecology
intends to proceed with the cleanup at this site.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Connie Groven at (360) 407-6354.

Sincerel 7
Rebecca S. Lawson, P.E., LHG

Southwest Region Office Section Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program

By certified mail: ( 9L 7199 9991 7031 790k 8979

cc: Jon Thompson, Office of the Attorney General
Chris Hartman, Port of Port Angeles
Warren Snyder, Rayonier Advanced Materials
Connie Groven, Ecology






